Town of Mt. Olive, Mississippi

James C. Kelly, III Mayor

> Breyon Magee City Clerk

Christopher R. Purdum Board Attorney



Board of Aldermen

Terry Barron Mayor Pro-Tem

Willie P. McCullum Mary P. Norman John L. Sullivan Roger C. Sullivan

P.O. BOX 510 MOUNT OLIVE, MS 39119 PHONE NUMBER 1-601-797-3496 FAX NUMBER 1-601-797-3035 WWW.TOWNOFMTOLIVE.MUNICIPALIMPACT.COM

New Water Meter Installation Notice

Dear Town of Mt. Olive Water Customer:

The Town of Mt. Olive will soon begin the process of installing new water meters. This process should begin between May and June 2019. The Town of Mt. Olive is asking:

- 1. If your account is not current, please make an attempt to get your account current
- 2. If you have any water leaks in and/or around your house, please make arrangements to have those leaks fixed

Once <u>ALL</u> water meters are installed, you will be charged for the amount of water you are using. At this time, there has not been a decision made on water rates. If there are any questions or concerns, please come to the April 2, 2019 board meeting at City Hall, time 6:00 p.m., to voice any concerns. Also, visit and subscribe to our Town website for more information.

Sincerely,

The Town of Mt. Olive